
The City of Garnett requests proposals from qualified consultants or firms to review 
city comprehensive plan and develop comprehensive plan for the City. The new, 
updated plan will provide vision, goals, objectives, and policies to guide the City’s 
development and redevelopment for the next 20 to 25 years. The plan will guide the 
City Commission, Planning and Zoning Commission, staff, developers, property 
owners, and residents on the appropriate growth and redevelopment for the City.
The updated plan will integrate all aspects of urban development, including demo-
graphics, land use, public facilities and infrastructure, transportation, environmen-
tal, and economic growth recommendations. A critical component of the plan will 
be setting a vision for the City’s development and redevelopment, including areas in 
the City and possible annexation land. The vision component will need to analyze 
existing and future infrastructure needs and how technology will play a role in 
community outreach and City operations.
The qualified consultant will need to take a creative and innovative approach to 
reviewing the needs of the community, while obtaining public input about the plan. 
The planning process shall develop a comprehensive vision for the City, business 
opportunities, amenities and programs, as well as complement the recently-com-
pleted parks plan.
SUBMITTAL DEADLINE
One (1) electronic copy in PDF format, in accordance with this RFP, will be ac-
cepted no later than 3:00 PM CST on May 30, 2025 and shall be submitted via the 
following email address: dwilson@garnettks.net

Full document and information are 
available at www.simplygarnett.com.
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